
Notification of policies regarding excess employees

I, Graeme Head, Public Service Commissioner, notifuthe following policies pursuantto rule 4 of
the Gouernment Sector Employment Rules 2015. The policies notified are those to which an
agency head is to have regard in determining that an employee is excess to the requirements of the
rélevant part of the agency in which the person is employed and in dealing with such an excess

employee.

1. Ministerial Memo M2o11-r1, Changes to the Management of Excess Employees

2. Ministerial Memo Mr99z-3o, Privatisation - Stafñng Implications

g. PSC Directive Dzorr oo7, Managing Excess Employees

4. PSC Directive Dzorr_oo9, Case Management and Redeployment Guidelines

S. PSC Directive Dzorr oro, Advice to Agencies - Parental læave

6. PSC Directive Dzorr ou, Advice to Agencies - Workers' Compensation

T. PSC Directive Dzorr or3, Voluntary Redundancy: Superannuation Implications

8. PSC Directive Dzorr or4, Agency Change Management Guidelines

g. PSC Directive Dzorr-ozr, Advice to Agencies - Agency Case Management and

Redeployment Policies

ro. PSC Directive D2o11 o23, Voluntary Redundancy Program Guidelines

11. Circular Cz o r t- o t, Voluntary Redundancy Guidelines
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